
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate
Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery
(CDBG-DR 17) Funds, and Housing Opportunities for Persons
with AIDS (HOPWA) Funds, up to the amounts designated
below, for the following participating agencies in its Public
Services Program.

Community Development Block Grant Disaster
Recovery 2017

Agency Name
Total Award

Amount

The Montrose Center $415,980.00

Houston Area Urban League $300,000.00

Home Builders Institute $1,219,258.00

NestQuest Houston, Inc. $276,044.00

Avenue CDC $300,000.00

The Alliance for Multicultural
Community Services dba The Alliance

$1,322,100.00

Educational Programs Inspiring
Communities

$400,000.00

Local Initiatives Support Corporation
(LISC)

$1,503,475.00

SEARCH Homeless Services $1,112,789.00

Transmit Receive Labs, Inc. (TXRX
Labs)

$300,000.00

Village Learning Center $504,837.50

Ser Jobs $1,375,000.000

Total $9,029,483.50

Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS

Agency Name
Total Award

Amount

Access Care of Coastal Texas $858,460.00

Total $858,460.00

The public has Thirty (30) days to comment on these
proposed items. The thirty-day period extends from
Tuesday, May 04, 2021 through Thursday, June 03, 2021.
For additional information on these items, contact Kennisha
London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be
submitted by email to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov.
Upon completion of the thirty-day public comment period,
HCDD will take these items to City Council.

HCDD would also like to issue a correction of a public notice
published on Monday, December 14, 2020 altering the dollar
amounts awarded of HOPWA Grant Funds to The Coalition
for the Homeless Houston/Harris County and The Montrose
Center. The amounts have been corrected to the following:

Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS

Agency Name
Published
Amount

Corrected
Award

Amount

Coalition for the
Homeless of Houston/
Harris County

$64,646.85 $66,005.00

The Montrose Center $1,487,210.00 $1,517,210.00

This notice does not alter the original thirty (30) day public
comment period for these proposed items. The thirty-day
comment period began on Monday, December 14, 2020 through
Wednesday, January 13, 2021. For more information on these
items, please contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197.

For specific questions or concerns about fair
housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308. For more information about
HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


